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 18th April 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

The King’s Coronation 
 
As you are aware the King’s Coronation is to be celebrated on Saturday 6th May 
2023. As a school we feel this is a significant part of history and a valuable 
experience for our children; to celebrate the event we have put together a calendar of 
events to help mark the occasion: 
 
The King’s Coronation Celebrations, week beginning 2nd May 2023. 
 
 
Thursday 4th May  
 
Throughout the week prior to this, the children will be given the chance to design a 
‘Coronation pie.’ Miss Clamp will select a winner from each year group by 28th April 
and the winners will need to bake their pie at home, ready for the taste test assembly 
‘The Lord Street Pie Off’ on Thursday 4th May. 

After school we will be holding an art exhibition- each class will be displaying their 
‘Coronation art’ for you to come and enjoy. The hall will be open from 3:40-4:10 and 
can be accessed through the main doors on the school yard, once all of the children 
have been collected at the end of the day.   

 

Friday 5th May  
 
All children will enjoy our ‘Coronation Picnic’ in which they will be invited to book onto 
our themed tea party lunch (see separate letter) or provide their own packed lunch. 
The children will walk down to forest school to enjoy music, food and celebrations at 
11:45. Children are welcome to bring a picnic blanket to sit on. If the weather is 
against us on the day we will still hold a picnic style dinner, in the hall.  
 
The children are invited to wear ‘party outfits’ on the day of the picnic as we feel this 
is fitting for the occasion.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Thwaite and Miss K Towers                    


